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Press release about the opening of the Program of improvement of environmental & social responsibilities in HCMC
Dne 22.11.2010 byl oficiálně zahájen projekt “Zlepšování environmentální a sociální odpovědnosti v Ho Chi Minh City“, realizovaný organizací DWW pro Ho Chi Minh Finance and Finance and Investment State-owned Company v rámci programu francouzské rozvojové spolupráce. Projekt je zaměřen na podporu environmentálního managementu v činnosti místních úřadů, nemocnic, stavebních a environmentálních firem a bude probíhat do začátku roku 2012.
In the frame of the Technical assistance for enhancement capacity of HFIC and project owners financed under AFD's credit line, the Program for improvement of environmental & social (E&S) responsibilities in HCMC was commenced by the Opening Ceremony on 22nd November 2010.
The Program is financed by the French Development Agency (AFD - Agence Française de Développement) through the HFIC - Ho Chi Minh Finance and Finance and Investment State-owned Company. HFIC is a specialized financial institution which supports economic and social projects in public and private sectors: infrastructure and financial systems, urban and rural development, education and health.

The Program aims to improve the practices of E&S responsibilities in HCMC, specifically:
· To improve the capacity of the City’s authorities, Ho Chi Minh City Finance and Investment State-owned Company (HFIC) and its clients, in managing and evaluating E&S effects of their projects

· To encourage the entities funded by AFD’s credit line to apply the best methods regarding the implementation of environmental quality standards (energy efficiency, water management, waste management, etc.) of their construction projects (hospitals, social housing, schools), and those of the E&S management. 

· To accompany environmental service companies to improve and enhance their practice through training courses in ISO 14000 (Environmental management systems).

The program will be ensured by the Czech civic association Development Worldwide (DWW). Czech and Vietnamese DWW experts will fulfil the program through trainings, workshops and field trips to share the relevant international and Vietnamese standards, good practices, experiences and recommendations for individual groups of beneficiaries.
DWW has been working in Vietnam since 2004 and its direct partners are the VEPF – Vietnam Environment Protection Fund and MONRE – Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment as well as Czech counterparts: MoE – Ministry of Environment and the SEF – State Environmental Fund of the Czech Republic.
More information was presented on the Opening Ceremony which took place on 22nd November, 2010 in the Hotel REX, 141 Nguyen Hue Blvd, District 1, HCMC.
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